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Useful Links 

When: June 9th, 2022 @ 7:30 PM 

Saltsburg Flying Field 

*** Meetings held 2nd Thursday of each month *** 

Where: 

Club Reminders 
 

Flight Times:  

• SUNDAY - 12:00 

Noon until dark. 
  

• OTHER DAYS - 

10:00 A.M. until 

dark 
 

• For quiet electric 

park flyers or 

unpowered aircraft 

only: Permitted 

Flying Hours - 8:00 

A.M. until dark, 

seven days a week. 

 

• 2022 dues of $20 

are now being 

accepted at the 

monthly meetings, 

or by mail to the 

club treasurer Carl 

Adams.   

Membership Information Update 
The club’s membership roster is in need of updating, and we’d like to 
have correct information for everyone.  See the “Updating Membership 
Information” section on the following pages for more information.   
We are asking for your prompt action on this. 
 

Spring Cleaning 
We had a very successful spring cleaning and brush clearing work party in 
May.  Many thanks to all who donated their time, effort and equipment 
to whip the flying field into shape for all of us.  Photos on the following 
pages. 
 

Club Member Passed 
As you may have heard, we lost one of our long time club members, 
Richard Blewitt, a couple of weeks ago to a short battle with cancer.  Dick 
was an active member who organized the Wednesday morning flies, 
attended all of the monthly meetings, always worked at our fundraisers, 
and loved to fly model airplanes.  He was very much a gentlemen, and I 
am honored to have known, worked with, and flown with him.  Please 
join me in wishing him Godspeed. 
 

New Members Up for Voting 
We have two prospective members up for vote this coming meeting.  
Scott Bowman of Murrysville, and Gregory Bensko of Crabtree have 
applied for membership. 
 

https://www.wunderground.com/hourly/us/pa/saltsburg
https://www.facebook.com/MARCSPGH


Updating Membership Information 
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We are carrying information on the club roster that is, in some cases, in need of updating.  Our 
current roster is attached separately to this newsletter email.  Please review your entry and 
report any changes/corrections to Carl Adams (contact info is shown below).  We will post the 
updated version in a future newsletter upon completion. 
  
Carl Adams, (724) 344-6567, 155 Pembrooke Drive, Delmont, PA  15626 
jazzyflute.carl@gmail.com 
Reporting by text, email or snail mail preferred.  If leaving a voicemail message, please speak 
clearly. 
 
We’d like to have your corrected information, and even a confirmation that your current 
information doesn’t need changed, within two weeks.  This will allow gathering of the 
information and roster updating to occur prior to the next newsletter.  At that time, the 
corrected roster will be distributed to all members.  Therefore: Please respond to Carl Adams 
by the end of the day, Sunday, June 19th.   

Spring Cleaning 

We thank Jeff, Greg, Ron, Kevin, Joe, John, Dana, Dave, Dave and Dave (and anyone else that I 
forgot) for their efforts to clean up the property for all of us to fly.  Please consider helping nect 
year.  The new guys really pitched in with the old guys to “git ‘er done”.  

mailto:jazzyflute.carl@gmail.com


Richard “Dick” Blewitt 
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Below are a few photos of Dick Blewitt doing one of the things that  he loved to do. 
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